
October 7, 2019 

Dear Neighbors, 

As announced last week, the Bedford Village Fire District decided to 
postpone our previously scheduled meetings on October 2nd (revised 
proposal & budget review) and October 7th (Board of Commissioners 
bond authorization resolution) out of respect for the community’s 
increased interest and involvement in the BCSD Long-Range Facilities 
Planning process and to further integrate feedback received at, and 
since, our September 24th meeting. 

We are actively working towards rescheduling our meetings for an 
upcoming date/time that enables the community to plan for and 
participate in discussions around the revised firehouse proposal 
without significant distraction or delay.  We look forward to sharing 
the updated schedule shortly and thank you for your patience. 

In the meantime, please visit our website to make sure you have 
joined our email list (www.bedfordvillagefiredistrict.com) to receive 
all the most current news. 

Many Thanks, 

The Board of Fire Commissioners 
Bedford Village Fire District

http://www.bedfordvillagefiredistrict.com

